
Tell us about the nephrology nurses you know and what makes them special. Share your story at:

facebook.com/nephrologynursing 
fbANNA@annanurse.org

INSTAGRAM 
#NNW23   #NephNurseStrong#NNW23   #NephNurseStrong



About Nephrology Nurses Week 
Nephrology Nurses Week began in 2005 and is celebrated during the second 
full week in September every year. This year, the special week of recognition 
is celebrated Sunday to Saturday, September 10-16, 2023.

Celebration Ideas — Get the Word Out!

• Tell employers & community about Nephrology Nurses Week! 

• Plan a meal for chapter members or employees 

• Set up a display in your workplace or community center about  
nephrology nurses 

• Request an official proclamation from your mayor/governor for NNW  

• Give a gift! Order NNW products on the ANNA website  

• Invite nursing students from nearby schools to visit your workplace  

• Place an article in your local newspaper or workplace newsletter 
about NNW and the value of nephrology nurses

Dear Colleague, 
ANNA has designated September 10-16 as Nephrology 

Nurses Week. This week is a time set aside to recognize 

and celebrate the accomplishments of nephrology nurses. 

This year’s theme is Nephrology Nurses are You-NIQUE. 

It all starts with you, the nephrology nurse. You are 

nurturing, inspiring, quality-focused, uplifting, and 

encouraging.  

We want to celebrate all of your You-NIQUE qualities.  

This is a time when you should also focus some time  

on yourself. 

“Rest and self-care are so important. 

When you take time to replenish your spirit 

 it allows you to serve others from the overflow. 

You cannot serve from an empty vessel.”  

Eleanor Brown 

 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer E. Payton, MHCA, BSN, RN, CNN 

2023-24 National President

Employers can show appreciation to a nephrology nurse. 
•   Place congratulatory messages in the workplace 
•   Offer congratulatory items to nephrology nurses 
•   Offer a special nephrology nursing recognition event in their honor 
•   Inform patients of the special week and suggest they thank their nurses fo 
   providing quality care 
•   Show your appreciation to nephrology nurses in other meaningful ways annanurse.org/NNWproducts 

Please note that products may take up to 3-4 weeks to arrive.

ANNA National Office 
East Holly Avenue, Box 56 | Pitman, NJ 08071 

888-600-ANNA (2662) | 856-256-2300 | Fax: 856-589-7463 
anna@annanurse.org | annanurse.org

Celebrate with Us! Tell us about the nephrology nurses you know 
 and what makes them special.  

Share your story at: 

About the American Nephrology Nurses Association 
Nephrology Nurses Week is sponsored by the American Nephrology Nurses 
Association (ANNA). ANNA’s mission is to improve members’ lives through 
education, advocacy, networking and science. The association was 
established in 1969 and has a membership of more than 7,000, 97% of 
whom are registered nurses.

Order Early!

#NNW23   #NephNurseStrong

INSTAGRAM 
#NNW23   #NephNurseStrong


